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Sermon Topics 
 

A.M. Worship 
 

"Jesus’ View of the Bible" 

 

P.M. Worship 
 

"In What Do We Trust?" 
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Schedule of Services 
 

Sunday:  

Bible Classes 9:30 A.M. 

Worship A.M 10:30 A.M. 

Worship P.M 5:00 P.M. 

 

Tuesday 

Ladies Bible Class 9:30 A.M. 

(Sept. – May) 

 

Wednesday Bible Study 

 7:00 P.M. 

We Are His people, the Sheep of His Pasture 
 

 

Psalm 

100:3 
 

A People of Grace 
 

Sharing a Message of 

Grace with  

Our Community and 

Around the World 

*Life Groups 

 

(March – May / Sept. - Nov.) 

*Last Sunday of the month meet 

at the building for a combined 

service at 5:00 P.M. 
 

WELCOME     GUESTS! 
 

                           “Young Marrieds” 
 

New Sunday Morning Bible Class 
Beginning June 5th 

 

A new class for young married couples will begin meeting on Sunday 

mornings.  David Rivoire will be teaching the class, and the study for the 

summer quarter will be The Letter of James.  The class will meet in A2. 
 

“Bible Basics” 
 

New Wednesday Night Bible Class 
Beginning June 8th 

 

A new Wednesday night class will be offered covering the most basic facts 

necessary to begin studying the Bible.  Subjects that will be covered will 

include chapter and verse divisions, The Old Testament and The New 

Testament, the number of books in the Bible, and God’s plan for mankind.  

The goal of this class is that the person who enters it having no familiarity 

with the Bible will be comfortably able to enter and learn in one of our other, 

more advanced adult classes after having gone through it.  Billy Pope will be 

the teaching the class in room A5. 

Summer Youth Series 
 

Hosted at Meadow View 
 

Tuesday, June 7
th
  at 7 pm 

 

Cookies/brownies will be needed to serve 350 kids 
 

If you can help provide cookies or brownies for the event please have them at the 

building (kitchen) by Tuesday morning, June 7
th
 ; they will need to be labeled 

with Summer Youth Series  (Homemade or store bought). 

Office Closed 

Monday, May 30
th

  

For Memorial Day 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

        Women’s Corner :                          
  

Wednesday Night Ladies Bible Class:  
Room - A2 

Teachers: Valeria Killingsworth, Jackie Aguilar, & 

Karen Withrow 

 
 
 

 

 

THE BABY BLANKET MINISTRY    

           THANKS YOU FOR YOUR HELP! 
 

We would like to thank everyone who has contributed to, 

encouraged and supported the Baby Blanket Ministry.   

You are all a part of blessing the many families and hospital 

staff over the years the Blanket Ministry has been in existence.  

Please know that God has been glorified through your 

generosity, participation and encouragement.  Continued 

prayers as well as donations and participation (many hands 

serving the Lord lighten the load) are always appreciated.  If 

you have any questions or would like to participate in any way 

please contact Sherry Grice. 

Yarn Donations for the Cancer Center at Baylor  

"Passing the Hat" 
This organization makes caps for cancer patients.  

 If you have yarn to donate, contact Joy Holmes. 

Ladies Craft  & Crop Night 
 

Meet on the first Friday night of each month at the 

building.  If you have any questions contact Cathy Hare. 

Ladies’ Book Club  
 

  Thursday, May 26
th
   @ 6:30 p.m. -- 

Hosted at the home of Karen & Kathy Withrow 
Hearts of Fire by Voice of the Martyrs 

 

Book List For The Following Months 
 

June- Goodnight June by Sarah Jio 

July- Boys in the Boat by Daniel James Brown 

Aug.- Tribulation by William E. Dewberry 

Sept.-Bridge to Haven by Francine Rivers 

Spring 2016 Mini-Directory 
 

Now Available  
 

Pick one up for your family at the Information desk  

Congregational Potluck 
 

Sunday, June 26
th
  

 

Following the morning service 

Prime Timers’ News!!! 
 

Mission Printing: 2
nd

 Thursday of each month. Please meet 

at 8:45 a.m. in the foyer leave at 9 a.m. Bring a sack lunch. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Potluck Luncheon: Monday, June 6   
 

This Is Your Life: Wayne Fox 
 

Please bring items for the Food Pantry to  

share with those less fortunate  

* Diapers Size 5 needed for MV member’s baby 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Day Trip: June 23
rd

   
 

Come join us for a day trip to Blueberry Hill Farm 

 near Edom, TX.   
 

Cost: Free, lunch at your own expense 
 

Please sign-up at the information desk in the foyer 

VBS 
Saturday, July 23 

 
 

 You can help ‘change’ a child’s life! 
 

FOSTER’S HOME FOR CHILDREN 

“Gleaning for Children” Green Coin Bank Campaign  
  

Each year Foster’s Home provides cans for you to save your spare 

change for the benefit of the children in their care. Cans are 

available at the information desk in the foyer.  
 

Their 2016 Goal: $55,000 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Children’s Home of Lubbock 
will be picking up donations of 

Boys Underwear (size 2T - 4T)on June 2.   
 

Either leave your donation at the information desk or 

 bring them by the office 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
 

Will not meet in June 
 

If you have any questions please  

contact Mike Hisaw. 

Baby Shower Honoring 
Brooke Davis 

 

Saturday, June 18
th
  

 

Granddaughter of Vicky Olson 

Daughter-in-law of Ann Healy 
 

More details to come 



 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diligent Hands is a program where Meadow View Teens will 
do jobs around your home to earn a scholarship donation. 
 

If necessary, funds are available to supplement your 
donation.   
 

If you are interested or have questions, please contact 
Howard Killingsworth. 

Children & Youth News  
 

Teens at Christian Care Center 
 

Sunday, May 29
th
  

 

Meet at the building at 1:15 pm 
 

Parent & Youth Meeting 
 

Sunday, June 5
th

  

Meet in the fellowship room following the a.m. 

services.   
 

Bring a sack lunch 
 

Summer Youth Series Begins 
 

Tuesday, June 7
th

 at 7 pm 
 

Hosted at Meadow View 
 

Fun Friday 
 

Friday, June 10
th
  

More details to come 
 

SNAC Devo 
 

Sunday, June 12th  
 

Mission Mesquite Service Days 
 

June 13, 14, 15  
 

Combined with Mesquite Church of Christ 
 

A Day at Six Flags 
 

Friday, June 17
th
  

 

Inner Circle Christian Camp  
 

Camp applications are at the information desk  

$195.00 if paid after April 27
th

  
 

Please fill out your application and give to Howard 
 

“Attending Bible Classes” 
 

It has become very common for people to preface their views with 

these words, "I feel that..."  Christianity is not a subjective religion 

where every person is left to be guided by their own inner light.  It 

is an objective religion that is based upon revelation from God that 

is found in the Bible (2 Tim. 3:15-17).  That is not to say that it 

doesn't involve feelings; it is to say that feelings arise from beliefs 

that come through knowledge and not the other way around (Acts 

8:39).  It is impossible, therefore, to overstate how essential the 

Holy Bible is for the church.  After all, one of the powers 

specifically attributed to God's word is salvation (Jam. 1:21).  

 

God wants his people continually to grow in their knowledge of his 

word (2 Pet. 3:18).  One of the ways that God intends for that 

growth to occur is through teaching in the church.  The New 

Testament speaks often about teachers in local churches (Acts 

13:1; Rom. 12:7; 1 Cor. 12:28; Eph. 4:11; Heb. 5:12-14).  A 

primary responsibility of elders is to see that the truth of God's 

word is taught to the congregation (Tit. 1:9).  It is with that 

responsibility in mind that we have deemed it wise to provide 

Bible classes for all age groups on both Sunday mornings and 

Wednesday nights.  

 

Bible classes provide great opportunities, not just for age-

appropriate instruction, but also for binding Christians together as 

they visit before and after class, share their prayer requests, 

comment on the lessons and participate in the teaching.  They can 

truly be times of "sweet fellowship at the house of God" (Psa. 

55:14).  

 

Parents are charged by God to teach his word to their children 

(Deut. 6:7).  One of the ways that Jewish parents fulfilled this 

responsibility was by taking their children to the Feast of 

Tabernacles where God's word was read to all, including the 

children (Deut. 31:9-13).  Bringing our children and grandchildren 

to Bible classes is a great way to see that they are raised to know 

God.  

 

A new quarter for our Bible classes will begin next Sunday, June 

5.  If you are not already in a Bible classe we encourage you find 

one and to begin attending.  You will be blessed if you do.  

 

--Your Shepherds 

Meeting for Youth (Teens) & 
Parents  

 

Sunday, June 5th  
 

Meet in the fellowship room following a.m. 

services 
 

Bring a sack lunch 
 

If you have questions contact Howard Killingsworth 

Children’s Classes 
 

Promotion Sunday:  June 5
th

 
 

Promotion Wednesday:  June 8
th

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meadow View Church of Christ Family Record 
Ministers     Elders   Deacons 
 

Pulpit Minister: Mike Hisaw  Merrill Jones  Brad Chapman Tracy Hare Gary Kelly  

Youth Minister: Howard Killingsworth Mark McSpadden  Greg Kofahl  Mitch Kovalcik Doug Neveu   

     Don Olson   Ken Odle   J.L. McNamee Graham Pierce            
     Billy Pope   Fred Rasmussen 

         
 

Pray for Our Missionaries    Attendance    
 

Cesar & Tini Basantes,   Bible Classes   156  

Children:  Gabriel, Sanchay, and Rosa  A.M. Worship   255   

Jerry & Helda  Manawan -    P.M. Worship/Life Groups    94    

Children: Joshua & Jeremia   Wednesday Classes   121 
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Song Service Cliff Gunnels 

Call to Worship  
 

XXX The Lord Has Been Mindful of Me 
 

Welcome    Don Olson 

Scripture Reading Psalm 123 
 

Prayer 
 

409 Savior, Lead Me 

405 If Jesus Goes with Me 

329 What a Savior 

(Communion) 

 

555 Seek Ye First 

Bible Hour (Children Exit ) 
 
 

"Jesusô View of the Bible" 
 

Matthew 4:1-11 

 
I.  The Bibleõs Inspiration (4) 

 

 

II.  The Bibleõs Instructions (1-4) 

 

 

III.  The Bibleõs Interpretation (5-7) 

 

 

IV.  The Bibleõs Inferences (8-10) 

 

 
 

Invitation 

911 Bring Christ Your Broken Life 

Shepherdõs Prayer Billy Pope 

989 Soon and Very Soon 

Closing Prayer 

    ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Evening Lesson:  òIn What Do We Trust?ó 

 

 
 

 


